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  Nursery Reception (Classes 1 & 2) 

 Year 1 (Classes 3, 4 & 5) Year 2 (Classes 6, 7 & 8) 

Another fantastic week in the academy with a super meeting with our 
Academy Councillors, incredible Harvest Festivals, and a choir 

performance for the residents of Rowena House. Thank you so much for 
all of your donations for Harvest, these are greatly appreciated. 

We are also delighted to announce that Patricia Griffiths has been 
allocated to our school as Education Welfare Officer. She will be working 

closely with us to monitor and improve attendance and punctuality. 

Please remember to ring school or message us via our MyChildAtSchool 
app to let us know if your child is ill and won’t be in school. If we are 

unable to contact you we may have to make a home visit.  

Messages from Miss Cowlishaw  Safeguarding 

   Follow us on Twitter for news and updates:    @DeltaRowenaAc 

 The children in Year 1 have enjoyed continuing 
their self portrait pictures in Art this week where 
they have been using paint and collage to add 

more detail to their art work. We cannot wait to 
see the end product!  

Our Children had a fantastic Harvest Festival, 
Miss Cowlishaw was super impressed with their 
lovely singing and signing! Thank you to all the 
Nursery families for their generous donations!  

This week, Reception had a brilliant time in the 
Wonderdome. We looked at all of the planets 
and talked about their different features. We  

also talked about the astronauts that visited the 
moon and their amazing adventure.  

What a great time we had in Year 2    
spending the day with the artist James 

Brunt. We used natural materials and worked 
together to produce a brilliant final piece of 

work.   

At Rowena Academy, our school community has a duty to     
safeguard and promote the welfare of children. Our Designated 
Child Protection Leads are Miss Cowlishaw, Ms Kahler and Mrs 

Maddison.  

If you have any concerns about the welfare of a child in our 
Academy, please speak to one of the designated staff. 

Here are some useful links to help keep your child safe online: 

http://ceop.police.uk/  

http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk 

http://www.childnet.com/  

http://www.netsmartz.org/Safety/SafetyTips 

http://www.kidsmart.org.uk/  
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